
Dow June 2022 ACNCG update 

 

Site updates  

Decommissioning works have been completed for the former manufacturing and utilities facilities, 
and the associated workshops and buildings. Demolition of these buildings and facilities is scheduled 
for 2nd half of 2022. 

The site continues to operate a warehouse and remediation facilities with a small team of people on 
the site. 

There have been no environmental, health or safety incidents on the Dow site in 2022.” 

 

Remediation updates  

As required by the current Clean Up Notice, the new Clean Up Plan (CUP) developed in line with the 
recently enforced Environment Protection Act was submitted to the EPA in May. The deliverable 
included the required endorsement from the Statutory Auditor. A formal feedback from the EPA is 
expected to be received shortly.  

In the interim, preparation of the next bioremediation injection round has commenced. 

 


